

KU Studios Home of Kids Unlimited

6066 N Oracle Road NE Corner of Oracle and Rudasill

> 520.293.1225 kukidsbase@aol.com www.kustars.com

April 20, 2022

Dear KU Members/Parents:

It's that time of year again... we are gearing up for "Spring Showcase 2022 "Attached you will find several informational letters detailing extremely important information regarding preparation leading up to our show. All of these forms can also be found online at www.kustars.com. Please read carefully and respond to all correspondence in a timely manner. We understand that this is a very hectic and confusing time but by combining everything into one large packet we hope to take away some of the confusion. Please do not hesitate to ask questions should you have any. A couple of these items have deadlines. These deadlines are firm, there will be no exceptions this year.

Donations and Fundraising. The proceeds from our Spring Recital fundraising and donations help Kids Unlimited continue to provide a safe stage for children, as well as to ensure our ongoing commitment to community service in Tucson throughout the year.

Advertising It's simple and easy; just ask friends who own a business, your favorite shop owner, an attorney, a dentist, anyone you know who could benefit from great exposure at an incredible price. You can also send a special message to your child by running an ad. The proceeds from our Fall Recital will help Kids Unlimited continue to provide a safe stage for children, as well as to ensure our ongoing commitment to community service in Tucson throughout the year. The deadline for turning in all ad Media is **May 23rd**. Questions about sponsors or Advertising, Email Michael Linton at MikLin1115@yahoo.com.

Donations This form can be used to ask your local grocer or store for goods to sell at our snack bar, or use it to solicit a prize or two for our Silent Auction. You can also use this to get cash donations to support KU.

Community Sponsorships This letter describes our sponsorship levels. Deadline to be on the banner is **May 23rd**.

Good Luck Lines This form is used to send a good luck message to your child, your child's teacher, or anyone special at KU you might want to thank for a job well done. It is fun to watch the kids in the dressing rooms reading the programs to see what parents, friends, and family have written to them, and for only \$6.00 what better way to show your kids how proud you are of them. The deadline for turning in Good Luck lines is **May 23rd**.

Roses For those of you who do not know... it is a tradition in the theatre to give your performer a flower at the end of their show. It is just a small way of saying "Bravo" for a job well done. We at Kids Unlimited want to help make it easy for you. Use the pre-order form Or Pay directly on the https://www.kustars.com/ Deadline for pre-ordering flowers is **June 8th**

Photo & Video Order Form Use this to order a copy of the show and pictures of your child. Or Pay directly on the https://www.kustars.com/

Tickets Tickets will go on sale **Monday May 9th. Reserved Seating \$20 (limited) General Admission \$15, and \$11 for children 12 and under or Adults over 65 years of age.** it is very important that our ticket prices stay as reasonable as possible so we are proud to say that despite the obvious cost's associated with a production of this nature we have been able to keep our ticket prices the same for last 18 years. Questions about Ticketing? Email Tamera Potter at Pottertamera@gmail.com